NORTHWEST LOUISIANA BROADCASTING CORP.

TELEPHONE 2-3122

A 2730 TALBOT STREET - P. O. BOX 3611
SHREVEPORT, LOUISIANA
‘; January 16, 1957

1050 K. C.
250 WATTS ; i
DAYTIME Mr. Maurice W. Nittler

Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

We acknowledge receipt of your letter
dated December 18, 1956,

This will verify the fact that you were
receiving KANV the morning of December 18, 1956 at 12:19AM,
We were on the air from 12:15 til 12:30AM this date conduct-
ing a frequency test.

We appreciate your interest and we are always
glad to hear from membérs of the National Radio Club.

Carl Goulden
Chief Engineer



